
 
 
 

 

 ORIENTATION PROGRAMME 2022 
 

For Welcoming SEMESTER–I STUDENTS, 19.09.2022 

Victoria Institution (College) arranged for an orientation programme on 19
th

September, 2022 at Keshub 

Memorial Hall from 10 am onwards. All the semester–I students were cordially addressed by TIC 

Dr. Uma Ray Srinivasan mentioning the heritage of the college and contribution of the college in 

women‘s education of Bengal. The teachers from the morning section were present and they addressed 

the students and said a few words about lasting healthy environment and the academic activities 

throughout the years. Beside regular academic courses the college offers two add-on courses: 

Shotokan Karate–Do Class and Computer Literacy Training course. The coordinators of the courses 

described briefly about the advantages and importance of both the courses. 

Victoria Institution (College) has very strong and active NSS and NCC units for longtime. The 

programme officers were present to motivate the students in joining the NSS and NCC units by highlighting 

the necessity of being a social worker and responsible citizen of the country apart from obtaining the 

academic degree. 

The librarian of the college informed about the rich collection of various books, journals, magazines in the 

library and he also shared the process of being a member of the library and use of the reading room. The 

upcoming course related to Photography was also mentioned by the course coordinator and he informed 
 

about the official facebook page and youtube channel of the college. To run the whole programme 

seamlessly, it was scheduled in different time slots for different streams. The respective departmental 

teachers were present in the designated slot also. Approximately 550 students had attended the programme 

very enthusiastically. 

The whole programme was conducted by the teachers of different departments and ended by the vote of 

thanks raised by Dr. Mousumi Dasgupta from Department of Political Science. 


